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Amendments to Council Policy C07-015, Reduced Speed 
Zones for Schools 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the revisions to Council Policy C07-015, Reduced Speed Zones for Schools be 

approved to align with Transportation Association of Canada (TAC) guidance;  
2. That the City Clerk be requested to update the policy as outlined in this report; and 
3. That the Administration delay the removal of the school zones at École Henry Kelsey 

and St. Mary’s Community School until after the safety audits, including public 
engagement, are conducted and align speed zone hours at these locations in the 
meantime when overall speed zone implementation takes place. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 7, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above, along with 
emails submitting comments. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction 
February 25, 2022 Letter from Jessyca Bonilla; 

March 2, 2022 Letter from Diane Boyko, Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools; 

March 3, 2022 Letter from Shane Skjerven, Saskatoon Public Schools; and 

March 5, 2022 Letter from Allan Gibb. 

 


